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Maillard eNewsletter-Fri Sept 29 
September 29, 2023 2:40:44 PM 

Monday, October 2, 2023 is a day in lieu of the National Day for Truth & Reconciliation Day falling on
Saturday, September 30th.  There is no school in session on Oct 2, 2023.

Good afternoon families,

September is in the books! Wow, did that go fast!!

Some important tasks for parents to complete are in the MyEd Parent Portal, as well as the School Cash Online
website. Instructions were sent on Tuesday reminding you how to access both.  The information has also been
attached to this e-Newsletter. You will also find information regarding student fees and the School Policy e-Form
that need to be completed by Friday, Oct. 6th. A yellow Emergency Release paper form has been sent home by
paper via students. This is critical information for us in case of an emergency. The Emergency Release form will
need to be completed in it’s entirety, signed and sent back to the classroom teacher.

Today we held a meaningful assembly learning about Truth and Reconciliation. The National Day for Truth and
Reconciliation is tomorrow, Saturday, September 30th. As this day is a National Statutory day, there will be no
school on Monday, October 2nd. I encourage you to take part in events in the community, on-line or discuss what
your child has learned in class.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care,

Sincerely,

Mr. Tristan McCutcheon        Ms. Harpreet Esmail
Principal                                 Vice-Principal
tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca     hesmail@sd43.bc.ca

More information about École Maillard Middle School can also be found on our school website at www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard

Maillard Spirit Wear-LAST DAY TO PLACE YOUR ORDER IS SUNDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2023.

Magical Maillard Community-If you are interested in ordering Maillard Clothing, please visit this link
https://maillardfall23.itemorder.com/ 

mailto:tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca
mailto:hesmail@sd43.bc.ca
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard
https://maillardfall23.itemorder.com/





Maillard e-Forms & Fees

		From

		Philbrook, Joy

		To

		Maillard Secretary

		Recipients

		081-Secretary@sd43.bc.ca



Good day Maillard Parents & Guardians:



 



Your Maillard child will be coming home with information regarding the 2023/2024 e-Forms, paper form and fees that are due this school year.  You can also find the information attached in the 2023 24 Maillard eForms & Fees.pdf.



 



You will need access to your School Cash Online at https://www.schoolcashonline.com/, and your Parent Portal at https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do.



  _____  


School Cash Online:



1.	School Policy e-form (Mandatory): This will ask your permission for things such as, if you approve your child to have their photo included in various school materials (should there be any in the school year), neighbourhood walking fieldtrips, and also *VERY IMPORTANT* if you wish to receive e-newsletters and e-notices during the school year.  If you request this, you will need to provide the email address(es)!  Please use a semi-colon (;) between addresses if there is more than 1 email address to use for e-newsletters. (This will be submitted direct to the school once it is completed. A 'receipt' will be sent to your email with a confirmation of completion of the e-Form.)



 



2.	Fees: $35 Activity Fee (Mandatory), $25 Sports Fee (Optional), $35 Yearbook (Optional)



 



3.	Parent Volunteer e-forms (optional): Parent Driver Volunteer application & Parent Volunteer application-Complete these forms if you plan on being available for any upcoming fieldtrips or sports activities with your child and their group



 



MyEd Parent Portal:



This used to be printed for you and sent home for verification & a parent/guardian signature.  Starting this school year our district is moving towards digitization our forms, while ensuring that we are safeguarding personal information. Student Verification forms will no longer be printed but published to the Family Portal for parent reviewing. Log into your Family Portal and review your information.  You will find the Student Verification pdf in the same area where you would have found report cards when they are posted for reviewing.



 



A) If there are no changes to the information - No further action will be required from the Parent/Legal Guardian.



 



B) If there are changes to the information (depending on the type of change/s made – please see below), you can print the student verification form and make the necessary changes then send the updated form (with the required documentations) back to the school by email (081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca) or by dropping it off in the office.  



 



Types of changes on the student verification form:



·     Will not require documentation/s – e.g. phone number, email address, emergency contacts’ information



·     Will require documentation – e.g Legal Name change (student), home address, legal custodianship/guardianship changes (legal alert), Medical alert changes, citizenship (ex. Permanent Resident to Canadian Citizen) 



 



  _____  


Paper Forms:



 



1.	Emergency Release Form (Mandatory):  This will be sent home with your child today.  Please look for the yellow Emergency Release Form. 



This form asks who can pick up your child in the event of an emergency.  This can be different from those that you have listed as an alternate contact on the Student Verification Form. These are the ONLY people, other than the parents, who will be allowed to sign for the release of a student in an emergency. The alternates should live within walking distance (long walk is OK) of the school, as transportation disruption is a possibility during a real emergency. It is essential that you seek the consent of these alternates and that they are aware they are the alternate listed for your child. Also, your child should be informed as to who can retrieve them from school.



 



While most of us do not like to think that there is a possibility of an emergency, the school would like to be as prepared as possible to ensure all students are safely released to an appointed emergency contact.



 



2.	Medical Alert Form: (MANDATORY if your child has a medical alert that we need to keep on file.) Please complete this pdf form, print it and submit to the school office as soon as possible.  There is a school district policy that if your child requires medication to be kept at the school and administered to your child for their medical condition, the Request for Administration of Medication section will need to be completed AND a Physician’s Note will need to need to accompany this form when submitted to the office, along with the medication.  Note: this will need to be done for all types of medication including Tylenol or Advil, Ventolin, etc.  Please ensure the medication being left at the school office will not expire within the school year, has the appropriate measuring tool (medicine cup with dosage noted) and in a large Ziploc bag labelled with your child’s First & Last name in black sharpie.



http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx



 



  _____  


 



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca.



 



Sincerely,



 



Joy Philbrook (she/her)



Head Secretary



604-931-3574



Maillard Middle School







 



 





image001.jpg







Coquitlam - School Cash Online Brochure pg 1.pdf




Welcome to 



SchoolCashOnline 



School Cash Online is an easy to use and safe
way to pay for your children's school fees.
✓ Conveniently make payments for student fees



online



✓ Stay connected and informed of all school



activities



✓ Never miss out on field trips, school events,



yearbooks and more



All you have to do is register, attach your 



students and in no time, you will be able to 



make payments online. 



How to Register 



1. Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/ 
and click on Register.
✓ Enter in your first name, last name, email and 



create a password.



✓ Select a security question.



✓ Check YES to receive email notifications



2. A confirmation email will be sent to you
• Check spam



3. Follow the instructions in the email.
Your email is used as your username in your pro(lle. 



How to Add a Student How to Make a Payment 



1. Sign In to School Cash Online 1. You will be able to view any available items 



2. Go to MY ACCOUNT. attached to your students that are set up on 



3. From the drop down menu, select My Students. your account. 



4. Click to add a student. 



a. Type in your School Board Name



b. Select School Name from the list.



c. Enter Student Criteria (as set by your



School Board)



d. CONFIRM



You can add up to 8 students on your profile. 



Payment Types Accepted 



2. Select the item that you would like to 



purchase and click "add to Cart". 



3. Once you have finished adding items to your 



cart, select "Check Out" to make payment. 



You can pay for multiple student's items in one Check Out. 



E:I Credit Cards E;J eCheck � myWallet



0 Stay connected by receiving email
notifications of new fees.



e Never miss out on field trips, yearbook
sales, and school events.



• Pay required fees any time, any 



• Students no longer risk carrying cash and
checks to school in their backpacks.










Coquitlam - School Cash Online Brochure pg 2.pdf




I've forgotten my password.



Click on the "Forgot your password?" link to 



reset your password. A temporary pass­



word will be sent to the email address 



registered with your account. 



How secure are my purchases? 



KEV Group's top priority is to keep your 



personal information safe. Go to 



and see Security for Security Policy and 



Privacy Policy. 



What if I can't find my student? 



Contact your school to confirm your 



student's details (sign up criteria) to ensure 



it matches exactly with what was entered in 



your school's records. 



What if I can't see any items? 



Each school creates their own items for 



purchase and assigns them to students. 



Once assigned, they will appear online under 



the student tab. 



Need Help? 
Go to helpdesk.supportschoolcashonline.com 



I 
·\
'



Contact your school office directly for 



the following issues: 



✓ You require a refund for items purchased on



School Cash Online



✓ When adding to the cart, the item displayed



prevents you from completing your



purchase correctly



✓ You made a purchase on an item incorrectly



and want to change your order



✓ You are missing items that you thought



were available to purchase. Items are creat­



ed by the school and School Cash Online



displays those items for parents to purchase



How To Make Online Payments 



for Your Student Fees using 



SchoolCashOnline 
Powered by �KEVGROUP 



Fast, safe, convenient. 
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IMPORTANT FORMS TO BE COMPLETED FOR THE 2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 
Parents/Guardians: every school year we ask for the following forms/e-forms 
to be completed.  Please complete by Friday, October 6, 2023!  



*All mandatory items have been highlighted.* 
 



 



1. *MANDATORY* District - School Policy eForm: Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com and search for 



the district policy e-Form on the main page.  This will ask your permission for things such as, if you approve your child 
to have their photo included in various school materials (should there be any in the school year), neighbourhood walking 
fieldtrips, and also *VERY IMPORTANT* if you wish to receive e-newsletters and e-notices during the school year.             



If you request this, you will need to provide the email address(es)!  Please use a semi-colon (;) between addresses if 



there is more than 1 email address to use for e-newsletters. (This will be submitted direct to the school once it is completed. A 'receipt' 



will be sent to your email with a confirmation of completion of the e-Form.) 
 



2. *MANDATORY* Student Verification via MyEd Parent Portal **NEW PROCESS**:                            



Go to https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do. This used to be printed for you and sent home for verification & a 
parent/guardian signature.  Starting this school year our district is moving towards digitization our forms, while ensuring 
that we are safeguarding personal information. Student Verification forms will no longer be printed but published to the 
Family Portal for parent reviewing. Log into your Family Portal and review your information. 
A) If there are no changes to the information - No further action will be required from the Parent/Legal Guardian. 
 



B) If there are changes to the information (depending on the type of change/s made – please see below), you can print the student 



verification form and make the necessary changes then send the updated form (with the required documentations) back to the 



school by email (081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca) or by dropping it off in the office.   
 



Types of changes on the student verification form: 



• Will not require documentation/s – e.g. phone number, email address, emergency contacts’ information 
 



• Will require documentation – e.g Legal Name change (student), home address, legal custodianship/guardianship changes 
(legal alert), Medical alert changes, citizenship (ex. Permanent Resident to Canadian Citizen)  



 



3. *MANDATORY* Emergency Release Paper Form: Sent home on yellow paper.  This form asks who 



can pick up your child in the event of an emergency.  This can be different from those that you have listed as an 



alternate contact on the Student Verification Form. These are the ONLY people, other than the parents, who will be 



allowed to sign for the release of a student in an emergency. The alternates should live within walking distance (long 



walk is OK) of the school, as transportation disruption is a possibility during a real emergency. It is essential that you 



seek the consent of these alternates and that they are aware they are the alternate listed for your child. Also, your 



child should be informed as to who can retrieve them from school. 



 



While most of us do not like to think that there is a possibility of an emergency, the school would like to be as prepared 



as possible to ensure all students are safely released to an appointed emergency contact. 
 



SCHOOL FEES- Go to https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com and log into your account. 
 



Fieldtrip permission forms & other fees throughout the school year will be set up in School Cash Online. It’s a great 
way to ensure forms & fees are made direct to the school without the potential of losing cash or cheques!!   
 



The school start up fees listed below is loaded for you to make your payments.   
 



• $35 Student Activity Fee is payable by each student. Activity fees support school wide activities for students, such 
as student leadership events, clubs, cultural performances and special event celebrations.  Student activity fees are 
common to all middle schools and are approved by the Board of Education. Make payment by October 6, 2023. 



 



• $25 Sports Fee (optional): We will be starting the fall off with sports such as swimming, cross-country running, 
volleyball and Fitness & Conditioning.  Students should listen to announcements for information regarding sign 
up.  The sports fee for this school year is $25.  This is a one-time fee for students if they will be playing a sport (or 
more than 1 sport) at Maillard this school year.  This fee is due prior to your child starting their sport, and only for 
those who plan on participating in a sport this school year.   
 
Typical Winter Sports are basketball, wrestling and Fitness & Conditioning.   
Typical Spring Sports are Badminton, Track & Field, Rugby and Fitness & Conditioning. 
 
 



1300 Rochester Avenue, Coquitlam, BC V3K 2X5         Phone: 604 931-3574   



https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard 



Email: 081-office@sd43.bc.ca         Attendance: 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca 





https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do


mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca


https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com/


https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard








SCHOOL FEES- cont’d 
 



• $35 School yearbooks (optional). A yearbook highlights the major events of the year and includes photographs of 
individuals, clubs and teams. The cost is $35 and they are pre-ordered  from the months of September to December. 
The Student Activity Fee must be paid before a yearbook can be purchased and all outstanding payments to the 
school must be honoured before the yearbook is distributed at the end of the school year. Although we always order 
a few “extras”, we cannot guarentee that one can be purchased in June. Please ensure that you pre-order to avoid 
any disappointments at the end of the year.  There will also be an option to order an extra yearbook for a Maillard 
student that is unable to afford to purchase. Make payment by November 17, 2023.   
 
Any concerns regarding fee payment can be addressed directly through our Principal, Mr. McCutcheon at 
tmccutcheon@sd43.bc.ca. 
 



 



The following optional e-forms can be found on our school website at 
http://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Parents/Forms/Pages/default.aspx 
 



 



1) Medical Alert eForm: MANDATORY if your child has a medical alert that we need to keep on file. 



Please complete this pdf form, print it and submit to the school office as soon as possible.  There is a 



school district policy that if your child requires medication to be kept at the school and administered to your 



child for their medical condition, the Request for Administration of Medication section will need to be 



completed AND a Physician’s Note will need to need to accompany this form when submitted to the office, 



along with the medication.  Note: this will need to be done for all types of medication including Tylenol or 



Advil, Ventolin, etc.  Please ensure the medication being left at the school office will not expire within the 



school year, has the appropriate measuring tool (medicine cup with dosage noted) and in a large Ziploc 



bag labelled with your child’s First & Last name in black sharpie. 



 



2) Parent Volunteer e-Form (optional): To be completed once at each school level by parents who are 
planning to volunteer. This form is submitted via https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com.   



 



Grade 7 & 8 Parents: if you completed a Parent Volunteer e-Form in previous years that your child has been a 
student at Maillard you do not require to fill this out again. If you are unsure, please contact the school office, or 
complete another e-Form.  
 



Note:  you will need to submit a criminal record check (CRC) to the office.  Please print off the "Criminal 
Record Check" pdf document found on our school website under “Publications” and take it to the RCMP 
detachment to apply for your CRC.  The CRC Letter from Maillard Middle is signed by our Principal and 
will waive or reduce fees required for your CRC.  



Once received, send your CRC to Maillard by scanning & emailing it to 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca, or 
dropping by the office for us to take a photocopy.  Your CRC will be valid in SD43 for 5 years. 
 



For more information on obtaining a CRC, please contact either Coquitlam RCMP (604-945-1550 ) or 



the Port Moody Police (604-461-3456 ) 
 



3)  Parent Driver Volunteer e-Form (optional):  To be completed each school year by volunteers who are 
planning to transport students during school field trips or afterschool sports. This form is  
submitted via  https://sd43.schoolcashonline.com. 
 
Also, an ICBC Driver’s Abstract must be submitted to the office.  Please visit this ICBC webpage to obtain 
this form.  Have ICBC email it to your personal email address, then forward to the office at                   
081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca.  Do not have your form emailed direct to Maillard from the ICBC agent. 
 
Note: To be an approved Parent Driver you will need to have your Parent Volunteer e-Form completed,    
a valid CRC on file at the office, a driver's abstract on file at the office and the Parent Driver Volunteer e-
Form completed. 
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Maillard Hot Lunches!
 
All Hot Lunch and Treat menus for the full 2023/2024 school year are now open! Please order from any or all menus at 
https://munchalunch.com/schools/Maillard. Place your orders no later than 8 days prior to the Hot Lunch date.
 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/Maillard


New parents will need to register. Returning parents will just need to log in with last years password. 
 
In addition to Dominos, Subway and TCBY, the Maillard PAC is excited to offer more variety this year by partnering with
several new vendors! A&W, Sushi Fu, Red Robin, Fuel Catering and Doughnut Love have all been added to this years Hot
Lunch / Treat Day menu.
 
Notes: 
1. Please be aware that ordering will be closed 8 days prior to each lunch date (except for TCBY in September due to quick
turnaround time). 
2. Payment will be required 24 hours after your order has been made.  
3. An automated email will be sent to you from Munch A Lunch once your order is received as paid.  
4. You will receive a reminder email up to 2 days prior to the hot lunch date, to remind you of your child’s order.
 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Maillard PAC Next PAC Meeting
 
The First PAC Meeting of the year will be Monday, October 16 at 7pm in the Learning Commons / Library on the top floor. We hope to
see you there!  
 

Executive:
Erica Gjaltema - PAC Chair
Megan Lockhart - Treasurer
Nadia Serena - Secretary, DPAC Representative

 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Maillard PAC Fall Fundraisers!
 
This Fall, the Maillard PAC has two great Safety Themed fundraisers to raise funds for our school community!
 
ORDERING for BOTH fundraisers is now OPEN through Munchalunch  https://munchalunch.com/schools/Maillard until
October 18th. 
 
Reflective Swag by Finnex Reflectors
 
We are pleased to offer Finnex Reflective Clips, Bike Spokes and Transit Card Holders. All items are made of recyclable
material, are 100% water/weather proof and increase visibility at night up to 250m when lit up by a light source. There are
various fun designs that can be clipped onto a backpack, jacket or a pet's collar. Bike spoke clips are a great way to
maximize visibility when riding at night. Transit card holders have several cool designs and can be attached to a lanyard.
 
 
First Aid Kits by Canadian Safety Supplies
 
We are excited to team up with Canadian Safety Supplies to offer First Aid kits for your home, car, business, events, or
compact kits for your purse or backpack. All kits are made of quality materials and assembled in Canada at a Health
Canada registered facility. 
 
Have a great weekend, 
Maillard PAC

 
On the Calendar: View this year’s upcoming events at Maillard School Calendar
 
 

Attachments:
 
-Maillard e-Forms & Fees Outlook Item
 
 
~If you are receiving these notifications from Maillard Middle School, please email 081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca stating you wish to
be removed.  Within 10 days of your request, you will no longer receive these emails.~
 
 
 
 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/Maillard
https://www.sd43.bc.ca/school/maillard/Lists/Calendar/calendar.aspx#/=
mailto:081-secretary@sd43.bc.ca


 


